From: Jennifer Shirley <jshirley@q.com>

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 8:08 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Hydraulic Fracturing in Sandoval County

To the Sandoval County Commission,

Hydronic Fracturing is not safe. The chemicals used to inject into the ground seep into our aquifers destroying the
drinkability of everyone's water. The process of Fracturing causes earthquakes. The land surrounding the Fracturing sites
is left damaged and poisoned. HF requires a tremendous amount of water to extract a small amount of natural gas, in a
desert that is a net loss. These are facts.

Please consider these facts. Consider the health of the people you work for, the residents of Sandoval County, not the
out of town oil and gas companies. Please say NO to Hydraulic Fracturing and unregulated oil and gas extraction in
Sandoval County.

Thank you. Sincerely,

Jennifer Shirley



